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September 07,2011

MEMORANDUM:

TO Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Chief Admi nistrative Officer
Division and District Supervisors
Section Chiefs/Assistant Chiefs
Elementary/Secondary School Principals

Attached is a Memorandum from the Office of the City Mayor, re: lnvitation to all
pmployees to participate in the campaign for th€ Puerto Princesa Underground River
IPPUR) to be one of the New 7 Wonders of Nature, contents of which are stated therein
for the information and guidance af all concerned.

lmmediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

CORAZON C. RUBIO, CESO VI
Schoots Division Superintendent
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The Hon CITY COUNCITORS

AII DEPARTMENT HEADS / CXITTS OF OFFICE

rROM ALDRIN C CUfiAa

DATE :

Chief of Staff

22 August 2O11

I would like to invite you and your employees to take part in the campaign for the
Puerto Frincesa Underground River {PFUR} which is currently being held at the Covered Walk.

For every Sim Card purchase at a special price of php 30.00 plus php 10.00 load,
employees will be given a free Cellular Phone Strap, together with four {04) Raffle Stubs
equivalent to four {04} votes for the PPLR. Thls wilt give them the chance ro win an Hp Laptop
and Cellular Phone Units which will be drawn during our Employees Day Activity on 14 October
2011.

Let us do our share for the Puerto Princesa Underground River to be one of the New 7
Wonders of Nature.

For any inquiries, you may contact the Projects and Events Management of the office of
the City Mayor at local nurnbers g406 clr g429.

Thank you.
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